


[bookmark: _GoBack]Summary for 24th meeting (3 November 2016):
The Compliance Panel (The Panel) met to determine two complaints. Both complaints were about the same infant formula manufacturer and alleged multiple breaches of the Infant Nutrition Council Code of Practice for the Marketing of Infant Formula in New Zealand (INC Code of Practice).
Ministry of Health Complaint #05-2016-18: 
The complaint concerned online advertisements for a formula product website.
Ministry of Health Complaint #05-2016-19: 
The complaint concerned infant formula related webpages on a formula manufacturer’s company website. 
The complaint decisions from the 22nd meeting, held on 11 May 2016, have been finalised. Two of the complaints (#10-2015-12 and #10-2015-14) were considered by the Panel to be outside the scope of the INC Code of Practice. One complaint (#10-2015-13) could not be determined because the online material that was the subject of the complaint had been modified or deleted. The Panel noted that the infant formula manufacturer had been responsive to the complaint and this is the ideal outcome for a self-regulatory process. Complaint #10-2015-15 was determined by the Panel and was not upheld. No appeals were received.




